
Foresterhill Health Campus 

The Baird Family Hospital
Notice of Essential Construction Work

Due to essential construction work for The 
Baird Family Hospital, we are preparing for the 
installation of a new link bridge connecting 
to Aberdeen Royal Infirmary (ARI) and Royal 
Aberdeen Children’s Hospital (RACH). 

Work commences from Friday 21 January 2022 
until later in the summer.  As a result, a number 
of car parking spaces in the Emergency Area 
Car Park will be taken out of use and new road 
layouts will be in operation.

Alternative parking is available in the Lady Helen 
Parking Centre (see overleaf for details). 

This work will not affect Emergency Department 
drop off spaces or access to the Foresterhill 
Health Campus however we do apologise for  
any inconvenience caused.
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